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                                                                                             Cramlington Police Office
                                                                                             Suite 6, Craster Court
                                                                                             Cramlington
                                                                                             NE23 6UT
Dear Sir/Madam
It has come to my attention that there are ongoing parking problems at your child’s school.  I would like to remind you that there are parking restrictions in place which will be enforced if people 
continue to ignore these road markings.

There is a ‘Resident Only’ parking restriction in Nairn Road.  There is also ‘Access to off street premises only’ on Northolt Avenue and Needham Place (which means if you are visiting a resident in the street you are not committing an offence).
There are no restrictions in place on Ryde Place, Ranmore Close and Romsey Close but
parents/drivers are parking inconsiderately/dangerously.

I am sure that you will agree that the safety of the children is of paramount importance and I would encourage you to drive and park responsibly at all times and particularly near the school.  This letter will be distributed in the hope that we can work together to create a safe environment for the children on their way to and from school premises.

Yours faithfully,
Peter Miller
PC 8076
Cramlington Neighbourhood Beat Manager
Misc 1a (3/95).


